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Associate Vice Chancellor Business Affairs

Q&A Clarification Number 1
University of Arkansas 
Benefits Consulting and Actuarial Services
RFP R565523
This document responds to questions specifically submitted by vendors related to RFP R565523. All answers, information and responses will become part of the bid file and the evaluation process. 
Questions received from vendors prepared and distributed May 8, 2015
Question: We have a clarifying question for you regarding the RFP.  On page 5 you note that “services may be awarded to multiple vendors”.  As we would only be bidding on the pharmacy piece of the RFP, can we assume that you will be accepting bids from vendors for a portion of the work?  Please advise.

Answer: Good Evening! For clarification purposes, RFP R565523 Benefits Consulting and Actuarial Services is for University of Arkansas system benefits consulting and actuarial services only. There is no specific benefit product under discussion at this time for this specific RFP.

If you have additional questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Question: Thank you so much for your response yesterday.  I apologize, however I do have a follow-up question.  Because we specialize in pharmacy benefit consulting, we are wondering if our bid would be accepted if we only respond to the RFP for the pharmacy portion.  Or, will it be rejected because the other sections will be left blank.  In other words, how will the RFP be scored, i.e. if we score highest on the pharmacy portion but zero on the others, will the project be scored in total?  Or, do we have a chance to win the business of the only section we complete is pharmacy.  We want to be certain that we will be viewed as a qualified vendor if our response to the RFP is as a pharmacy benefit consultant.  Please advise, and again thank you.

Answer: Good Morning! In answer to your question, the bid will be evaluated and scored to determine, to the best ability of the evaluation committee members, the best firms/individuals to provide benefits consulting and actuarial services needed by the university. The bid clearly states at the bottom of page four (4) that the bid may be awarded to multiple vendors.

I hope this information is helpful. Please don’t hesitate to contact me at lfast@uark.edu or 479-575-6513.

Linda K. Fast, APO, CPPO, CPPB
Manager of Procurement Services
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